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Lomnicky, Amanda

From: Duckworth, Jeff
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 1:58 PM
To: Jones, Kenneth
Subject: RE: Case

You bet.

From: Jones, Kenneth  
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 1:56 PM 
To: Duckworth, Jeff 
Subject: RE: Case 

Thank you Sir

From: Duckworth, Jeff  
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2014 1:52 PM 
To: Jones, Kenneth 
Cc: Harvel, Christine 
Subject: Case 

I copied the note I received from Tim Dinger below.  

Dear Sirs,

I interviewed a sexual assault victim named (16 years old) at Aurora Hospital this morning. As I was
interviewing with the CWS worker, complained about "nothing being done" on a prior 288 case with the
Sheriff's Department.

I got back to the office and found the case, CN According to the crime report sometime in late 2010 to early
2011 she was spending the night at a friend's house in Santee. During the visit a family friend of the friend's family
named (30 39 years old at the time) supplied her marijuana, got her stoned and attempted to penetrate
her vagina with his penis. The case was assigned to Karo and according to the follow up he had the address and phone
number of the suspect in the state of Washington. Karo said in the report that he spoke to a Detective in Port Hadlock,
Washington and that is where he got the suspects address and phone number. Karo said in the report that he tried to
call the suspect several times over a two week period and couldn't reach the suspect. Karo suspended the case.

I think this case falls under the "needs to be reopened category" because Karo never sent a local cop in Washington over
to the address to see if the suspect was there and made no further attempt to get a statement. Also, Karo's report states
that he located a prior 23152 arrest for the suspect in San Diego County. So obviously there is a picture of the suspect
available for a line up and it was never done. I am going to get with Joel the analyst on Monday and see if he can locate
fresh information on the suspect since he is probably still in Washington. I can work this case since I already have
another case with the victim.

Tim

Jeffrey S. Duckworth, Lieutenant 
San Diego County Sheriff's Department 
Central Investigations Division 
























































































































































































































